
PTA Welcome back - September 2019  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back everyone and an extra hello to our 
new reception! We hope you all had a good summer 
and are ready to start the new school year.   

We have lots of ideas and events planned and welcome any new ideas or 
suggestions. 

We will let you know more in the next newsletter after our first PTA meeting next 
week.   

Everyone is welcome and we would love to see you. 

NEXT PTA MEETING  

When:  Tuesday 17th September 2019 

Time: 6.30 pm 

Where: Jerry Clay Academy 

We are a friendly bunch and we promise you won’t leave with a job unless you 
ask for one!  Being working mums and dads ourselves we appreciate everyones 
time is precious and how much you can spare will vary from person to person.  

Notices 
Unfortunately our Secretary Jess Shaw and Treasurer Jo Snowden are stepping 
down from their roles.  We thank Jess and Jo for all of their hard work last year. 

This does mean we are looking for a new Secretary and Treasurer to join the 
team.  Come along to the PTA meeting next week or get in touch if you would like 
to find out more.   

Get in touch 
Email: Jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text: 

Louise 07977 503 161  Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter @jca_pta. 

Warm Regards 

Jenna and Louise 

PTA Co-Chairs


